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Comstock Park Parents, 

Within the next couple of months, each of our schools will have their vision and hearing screenings done 

through the Kent County Health Department! Below are the tentative dates: 

 

Comstock Park High School – December 2, 2019 

Mill Creek Middle School – December 9, 2019 

Stoney Creek Elementary – Initial Screen March 23 – 26, 2020/Rescreen April 27 – 29, 2020 

Greenridge Elementary – Initial Screen April 20 – 22, 2020/Rescreen May 7 & 8, 2020 

Pine Island Elementary – May 18 – 21, 2020 

 

 

What if your child is showing signs of vision problems, but isn’t in the grade to be screened? 

Please contact me (the District Nurse) or let your child’s teacher know to contact me.  

If they are showing signs of struggling, we can get them screened! 

 

As always, with any questions or concerns, please reach out to me! 

 

Happy Holidays! 

Heather Norman, RN, BSN 

Comstock Park District School Nurse 

616-254-5030 

HNorman@cppschools.com 



Why do we do screenings? 

 



What are the signs that my child is having vision problems?  

 



What if I am having trouble paying for vision services and glasses?  

If you are having trouble paying for glasses for your child, please see the resources below and contact 

me, I may be able provide some additional assistance! 

 



 

 


